Recommendation Letter
December 10%, 2019

Advance Engineering AD
Sofia 1113, 3A Nikolay Haytov

I am writing this tender recommendation letter to recommend RS Consult BG Ltd as a
reliable service provider for data analytics and reporting projects.

Our companies, Advance Engineering AD and Motorengineering EOOD have been working
with RS Consult BG for the past two years. During this time, RSC has never disappointed us
in terms of quality service and timely delivery. In addition, their customer service is
unmatchable, which is why we have renewed our contract with them three times already, and
plan to continue our relationship with them in the future.

We highly recommend RS Consult BG for your new project, and we believe that they will
serve you in the best manner possible. If you need any verifications or further reviews, you
can contact me any time at Vanya.Nikova@advanceproperties.bg.

Regards,

Vanya Nikova
Chief Accountant



